
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 21, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Mrs. Patricia Wolfe as a member of the West Allis Beautification 

Committee.  She represents the Fifth Aldermanic District, and her two-year term will expire on 

December 31, 2006. 

 

Mrs. Wolfe is widowed and resides at 9428 West Manitoba Street.  She is the mother of five 

children and has resided in West Allis for 30 years. 

 

Mrs. Wolfe is a member of the Historical Commission of the City of West Allis and the West 

Allis Capital Improvement Committee, and a past member of the West Allis Sesquicentennial 

Celebration Committee.  She is also a member of the West Allis Women’s Club.  She is very 

active in school and PTA Council activities.  She volunteers time at the Survive Alive House 

and the High Interest Day at General Mitchell School.  She is a member of St. Matthias Church. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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